
 

 

 
 

Parking Time Limit Change Request at 217 NE 3rd Avenue 
February 3, 2020 Council Workshop 

 

Staff Contact Phone Email 

James Carothers, Engineering Manager 360.817.7230 jcarothers@cityofcamas.us  
 

PURPOSE:  Shawna from Lux Artistry submitted the following: “Please extend parking time and sign to 

3 hours for the 2 spaces in front of this business to accommodate our patrons’ service times.” 

Currently, these two spaces have a 30-minute parking limit. This request went to the Parking Advisory 

Committee on January 14, 2020.  

 

RECOMMENDATION:  The Parking Advisory Committee recommends to Council that these spaces 

have a 2-hour time limit. Staff is seeking consensus from Council to have the City Attorney prepare a 

resolution for this recommended time limit change to 2 hours. 
            

 
 

Blue spaces requested to be changed to 3-hour parking in front of 217 NE 3rd Avenue. 

The Parking Advisory Committee Recommends a 2-hour time limit. 
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